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Roxanne Maher

From: Anne Roberts-Pierson <ar-pierson@att.net>
Sent: Tuesday, August 13, 2024 3:46 PM
To: Elizabeth Burdick
Cc: Town Council Group; Alex Samalot; Anna Wynn
Subject: Retention of experts for third GFI quarry application ?

Greetings Liz... 
 
Just reaching out to see where this week might find us regarding retention of experts for the Town of 
Ledyard, paid for by the applicant, GFI, for review of the 3rd quarry application.  
 
- Will any experts be retained for the Town of Ledyard ? 
 
- Has any progress been made in the actual hiring of any experts ? 
 
- If so, what area of expertise might these experts excel in ? 
 
Thanks for any progress report whatsoever. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Anne Roberts-Pierson 
4 Anderson Drive 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 


